
 

Tēnā koe Max 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 

1987 

 

We refer to your official information request dated 28 January 2022 for statistics about LIM 

requests received by Lower Hutt City Council.   

 

Between 1 October 2021 and 30 November 2021, Lower Hutt City Council received 282 LIM 

requests.   

 

The number of LIM requests completed during this time was 253, with the average time being 

11 clock days. 

  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 

freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website. 

 

 

Nāku noa, nā  

 

 

 

Susan Sales 

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 

Hutt City Council 

21 February 2022 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Max Shierlaw 

fyi-request-18357-8bb1e88c@requests.fyi.org.nz 
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